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	Tim White Named Recipient Of Suburban Garden Club Scholarship 


The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire is pleased to announce the recipient of the 2012 Club Scholarship as Tim White. 

A lifelong Cheshire resident, White was a member of the Cheshire Town Council in 2010. 

White has been accepted into the Yale University School of Forestry & Environmental Sciences, where he will work towards a Master of Environmental Management degree. 

The annual scholarship is offered to a Cheshire resident majoring in environmental sciences, horticulture, or related fields of plant study. Applicants must have completed at least one year of college and maintained a 3.0 grade-point average in their major and demonstrate character, financial need, and enthusiasm for their chosen field of study. The Club’s scholarship is offered annually and is typically $1,000; however, thanks to a generous $100 donation from Tom Wheeler of Plumb Farms in Prospect, this year’s scholarship totaled $1,100. Wheeler is a former recipient of the Club Scholarship. 

Funds for the Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire’s Scholarship are raised through various club activities including the Annual Plant Sale held each year on the Cheshire green. 
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